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Sal DeBunda Shares an Update on PTHA's
Return to Racing

Press Releases

06.12.2020

Salvatore M. DeBunda, Archer Partner and President and General Counsel of the Pennsylvania Thoroughbred
Horsemen’s Association (PTHA), shared an update that Parx will open again on June 22, 2020 but with certain

protocols in place.

To read the full release, click here.
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